REPORT TO THE FACULTY SENATE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

X	Date
  04/22/2022	
Mid-Year    	
Year-End    




	Committee
	  ACADEMIC AFFAIRS COMITTEE	

	Chair or Co-Chairs
	  Dr. Lou E. Pelton	

	Meeting Dates
	03/09/2022; 04/06/2022	




	Group
	Name
	Academic Unit
	Term
	Attended
	Absent

	I
	Hae Jin Gam
	ADES
	2022
	2
	1

	II
	Carol Hargis
	LBR
	2023
	3
	0

	IIII
	Matthew Dulock
	MATH
	2022
	2
	1

	IV
	Harold Lee
	CMHT
	2021
	1
	1

	V
	Lou E. Pelton
	MKTG
	2023
	3
	0

	VI
	Tao Zhang
	KHPR
	2022
	2
	1

	VII
	Bill Acree
	CHEM
	2023
	3
	0

	VIII
	Williem Van Schalkwyk
	MUSI
	2021
	2
	1

	Administrative Representatives

	Dean Rep
	Marilyn Wiley
	RCOB
	N/A
	3
	0

	SGA Rep
	Yasmin Behram
	SGA
	N/A
	3
	3

	Registrar
	Shari Schwartz
	Registrar
	N/A
	3
	0

	VP TGS
	Vacant
	Toulouse GS
	N/A
	-
	-



Accomplishments
1. We met with Interim Provost/VPAA Michael McPherson on April 6, 2022.  The following issues were addressed: 
1.1. The number of non-tenure vs. tenure-track/tenured that constitute the “UNT Faculty” population, and this information is reported in the attached excel spreadsheet.  It clearly provides the number of faculty by classification for each unit. It appears from the data that non-tenure faculty will continue to be a significant number of the population of interest.
1.2. We received a report on the search for the position vacated by Provost/VPAA Jennifer Cowley.  The Search Committee has the faculty Senate Chair as its sole representation among faculty.  Mike reported that the president expects to have someone “in place” by June 1, 2022.
1.3. He stated that The New College of Frisco continues to be a focal interest, and he anticipates more growth at the campus.
2. Shari Schwartz, UNT Registrar, recommended two Catalog changes that are attached.

Ongoing/Future Projects
1. We will work with the Office of the Registrar on recommended revisions to the UNT Course Catalog.
2. We will request (and hopefully) facilitate an exchange with C.L.E.A.R. about the “Syllabus Template” and teaching technologies.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]We hope to hear back about the recommendation(s) from AY 2021/22 to move forward.

We believe that the Committee remains relevant. It is uniquely charged with faculty governance of and participation in the most important UNT deliverable: knowledge development and dissemination.
